May 22, 2025
Here is the latest update for the Pickleball Club:

Tournaments: The board has approved two pickleball tournaments and is in the planning stages
now even though the tournaments are months away. The first tournament will be in early
November and proceeds from the tournament will support the pickleball club’s operating budget.
The second tournament will be held in late-January 2026 and will enable the pickleball club to be
the major sponsor of the SCC Men’s Golden Review. As you may recall, last year’s charity for the
Review was the Alzheimer’s Association, and the upcoming Review will benefit the Emergency
Squad, the Security Patrol and the Samaritans.

We need several volunteers to help with one or both tournaments. Whether you are a long-time
member of the club or a new member, please consider helping with tasks like gift baskets,
registration, scorer’s table, etc. to make both tournaments a success. Please send an email to
sccpbprez@gmail.com and we will hold a kickoff meeting sometime in June. Even if you are a
snowbird and won’t be back until the fall, there are plenty of ways to assist.

Summer Play: As the temperature and humidity increases, please remember to hydrate and take
frequent breaks when on the courts.

Want to Save Money? PickleballCentral.com has a program where club members can get 5%
discounts on items purchased online by using our club’s code. If you apply code CRSCCPC (not
case sensitive) to your purchase, not only will you personally save 5%, but 5% of your purchase
price will be sent to our club for us to use to purchase balls or other items for our club.

Pickleball Clinics: No scheduled clinics for the summer. If you want lessons, please contact Greg
Eisman directly at 985-285-6267.

Calendar of Events:

Tuesday June 10%" Pizza Night at the courts (6 pm to 8 pm)
Saturday, June 21* Lunch at the Courts (9 am to noon)

Sign up for all socials on Team Reach.

See you on the courts!!!
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